
From: Planning (SNC) <Planning.snc@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Sent: 27 Sep 2022 02:54:49
To: Sonia.Payne@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk
Cc:
Subject: FW: Invalid Planning Application 2022/1772
Attachments:

FYI

Nicola Evans
Business Support – Planning Technical
e nicola.evans@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you
copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your computer. Unless this email relates to
Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. The
sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known
viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland District
Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.

From: Robert Beck <
Sent: 27 September 2022 11:45
To: Planning (SNC) <Planning.snc@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Invalid Planning Application 2022/1772

Morning

Had a few days away since your email, this is a response to Mr Pegg the person doing the work

The required approximate measurements are
The lowest 2 branches are 2.3 m from the ground .spread approximately 8 m
And are approx 2.5 m from the church
A reduction of 2.m would give a remained 6 m spread and 4.5 m clearance
from the church

Is this email ok or do I need to load it somewhere?

Robert

Robert Beck - Church Warden  St Mary's Burston (mobile
Diss Team Ministry https://www.dissteamministry.org.u

Church of St Mary Diss Road Burston Norfolk IP22 5TP

On Thu, 22 Sept 2022 at 12:59, <planning.snc@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk> wrote:



Please see attached document


